

EAST RUTHERFORD PTA - 8TH GRADE COMMITTEE - CLASS OF 2025

September 26, 2024

Dear 8th Grade Parents/Guardians,

You are receiving this letter because you are the proud parent/ guardian of an 8th grade student who will graduate Faust School during the 2024-2025 school year! As we embark on the final year of middle school, we would like to keep all parents informed on various activities, events, and fundraising opportunities specific to the 8th grade class.

In order to be informed, all 8th grade parents must return this form. Please fill it out and return it to school by Friday, October 4th, or send an image via email to Renata Mayhew reniamayhew@gmail.com.

This is a very special time in your child's life, and the 8th Grade Committee is excited to work with our fellow parents to make it an exciting and memorable one before our children embark on to High School. Thanks in advance and we look forward to working together!

Sincerely,
The 8th Grade Committee Class of 2025!
Please print clearly (i.e. use L instead of I). We will send 8th grade updates to the email on file.
8th Grader's Name:
Parent Name:
Street Address:
Email(s):
Cell Phone (mainly for texting): Please check one: Yes, I can help plan for 8th grade activities Sorry, I can't help plan for 8th grade activities

12/21/21/21

Any burning questions or want to join the 8th Grade Committee, email reniamayhew@gmail.com
We look forward to everyone's fundraising help this year!